St. Theresa’s Catholic School, Plimmerton

2oth March, 2024.

PARUMOANA INTER-SCHOOL ENDZONE TOURNAMENT FOR YEAR 5 & 6

Dear Parents,

Your child is interested in representing St. Theresa’s Catholic School in an ENDZONE
tournament for local schools, to be held on Wednesday, 34, April, 2024 at Ngatitoa
Domain. Postponement date is Friday, 5th April.

This is not a competitive tournament and is designed to encourage children to give
different sports a go. Even though scores are taken, the emphasis is on experiencing and
enjoying a new activity. The teams are mixed.

We would like some help with transporting the children to and from Ngatitoa Domain
and also with supervising children during the tournament. On the permission slip
below, please indicate where you can help. We will be leaving School at 9 a.m. sharp as
the teams need to be assembled and ready for a briefing at 9.15a.m. The tournament is
expected to finish by 12.30p.m. Please return this slip by Wednesday, 27th March.

Many thanks,

Trish Fitzsimons/Pauline MacLean/Arnie Pham

Parumoana Inter-School Endzone Tournament for Years 5 & 6
Circle or tick whichever applies:
I can/cannot help with transport to Ngatitoa Domaine Wed. 3rd/Fri. 5th
from Ngatitoa Domain « Wed. 3rd /Fr. 5th
and can take ............ children, with seatbelts.

I have a current driver’s licence, my car is fully registered and has a current Warrant of
Fitness. Yes/No

I can/cannot assist with the supervision of children during the tournament.



